

## **Jaunty Park Golf Society**

### **AGM Meeting 2nd November 2023 @ Birley Pub**

**In Attendance:**L Rafter,G Allen,A Thickett,M Barnett,C Armstrong,M Dackiewicz,T Bucknall,A Dye

**Apologies,**B Heap,S Carolin,M Ridgeway,M Gamban,D Thickett,A Finchett,T Clayton,S DobsonP Deignan

**Meeting chaired by Lee ; Start 8.10pm**

**Approval of last months minutes..M Barnett..Seconded by C Armstrong**

**Matters arising from previous meeting;**

N/A

**Captain's comments;**

T Bucknall;Sorry he was unable to play more this year,and to say its a poor turnout for the AGM

**Presidents comments;**

Martyn Barnett;Will update the website when possible

**Treasurer's comments**

D Thickett;Sends his apologies..Accounts £460 with potential of a few lotto bonus balls to come til the end of the year.Subs paid Andy T £20 PASSED ONTO Graham.Tony sent it to Dave online to pay up what he owed for the year.

**Secretary**

L Rafter;No Comments

**Handicap Secretary**

Andy Thickett;No comments

**A.O.B**

Graham;Nov medal Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> @ Birley G.C 4 x tee times & Xmas classic Kilton Forest 10.19 4 x tee times Sunday 19<sup>th</sup> Nov .Martyn;Jolly Boys 2024 booked for Cleethorpes,Tony to book Dec medal(since meeting due to lack of numbers now moved to Jan 2024 so deposit isnt lost)

#### **AGM PROPOSALS FOR 2024**

**NO.1 proposed by Adrian;Seconded by Tony..Incease of subs from £5 to £6**

**VOTE..YES 2-NO 5 & ABSTAIN 1...PROPOSAL NOT CARRIED(note to be reviewed next year)**

**NO.2 proposal by Graham;Seconded by Dave...Change monthly meeting from 1<sup>st</sup> Thursday in the month to a Wednesday to increase numbers at meetings**

**VOTE..YES 8 PROPOSAL CARRIED**

#### **COMMITTEE FOR 2024**

**Captain;Tony..Happy to continue in the role..All present agree**

**President;Martyn..Happy to continue in the role..All present agree**

**Treasurer;Dave..Happy to continue in the role..All present agree**

**H'cap Secretary;Andy..Happy to continue in the role..All present agree**

**Secretary;Lee..Reluctantly to carry on..All present agree(they would)NOTE Tony says he will take on the role in 2025**

**Meeting closed 9.05pm**